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AMENDMENT TO THE PROJECT DOCUMENT 

EXTENDING THE PROJECT ROADS2SOGs
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Empowered lives. 

Resilient notions. 

"PAVING THE ROADS TO THE SDGs THROUGH GOOD LOCAL 

GOVERNANCE" 

A PARTNERSHIP BETWEEN 

THE DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT (DILG) 

AND 

UNITED NATIONS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME (UNDP) 

Reference is made to the Project Document (the "ProDoc") dated 29 December 
2017 signed between the Department of the Interior and Local Government (DILG) and 
the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP), formalizing the DILG-UNDP 
partnership called "Paving the roads to the SDGs Through Good Local Governance 
(Roads2SDGs)" to assist the DILG in the implementation of the Conditional Matching 
Grant to the Provinces (CMGP), and as per UNDP Rules and Regulations, any 
modification to the ProDoc shall require an amendment in writing between both parties 
and duly signed by authorized representatives of the DILG and UNDP. 

WHEREAS, both Parties have mutual appreciation on the imperative for the 
extension of the DILG-UN DP partnership in Roads2SDGs, due to the following reasons: 

a) Administrative protocols had to be abided by, resulting to the postponement
of the release and transfer of funds. Subsequently, the setting up of the
Project Management Office was pushed back, and the Project only
effectively took off on the 2nd semester of 2018 (not in January 2018, as
desired in the Project Document);

b) Some of the identified deliverables (especially those on the development of
systems) have gestation period beyond what was initially programmed in
the Project Document;
















































